
 

Drinking Water Source Protection Committee 
Approved Minutes of Meeting 8/9/10 

 
 
Members present:  Bob Reagan, Selectman, John Bergeron, Secretary; Edward Berger, 
Eben Pendleton, and Bill Chabot.  
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by Bob Reagan at the town offices. 
 
Minutes of July 12, 2010 were read and approved. 
 
Brief discussion about the results from the old home day exhibits at the common on 
Saturday and the beach on Sunday.  Participants were thanked and the events were 
considered a success.  Bob suggested that next year we have a handout flyer which 
explains who we are and what we do (protect). 
 
The most recent revision of the PSU Land Planning report and recommendations were 
discussed and next month we will address it in more depth.  The committee thought that 
this committee would be best suited to review the report and provide some findings to 
forward to the town and DES.  The committee includes a member of the planning board 
and a selectman.  The proposed Waukewan health regulations for septic systems were 
reviewed as an example health regulation. 
 
Meeting was adjourned 7:45 PM 
 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 
John Bergeron 
 


